Linda Jean

From:

Kyle Pritchard <kyle.pritchard@upstatmarketing.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 27, 2019 5:01 PM

To:

Linda Jean

Subject:

Re: Door-to-Door License

Hi Kinda,

Thanks for getting back to me so quickly. The team intends to start working in LaSalle immediately on approval, and would be in town for upwards of two weeks or so.

There would be a maximum of 5 sales reps working there, all where badges identifying themselves, as well as representing Cogeco Connexion Inc.

In terms of route planned, I don't have that information myself, I just know they have been given a couple thousand addresses all throughout the town and will be going door-to-door to each of the addresses they have been given.

Hopefully this is enough information, please let me know if you have any further questions though. You can also give me a shout at 778-773-5079.

Sincerely,

Kyle Pritchard CFO Upstat Marketing Inc. 541 - 550 West Broadway Vancouver, BC V5Z0E9

On Jun 27, 2019, at 1:09 PM, Linda Jean < ljean@lasalle.ca> wrote:

Hi Kyle,

Thank you for your email.

The Town of LaSalle does not issue a licence or permit for door to door sales, but does require approval from Council. A report will be written and provided to Council for consideration. Once prepared, you will be notified of the Council meeting date.

Can you please provide further information? I will need dates you will be canvassing residents, how your sales team will be identified, routes, and any other information you have available.

Thank you,

Linda Jean Deputy Clerk Town of LaSalle

5950 Malden Road, LaSalle, Ontario N9H 1S4 Phone: 519-969-7770 ext. 1256 Fax: 519-969-4469

Email: ljean@lasalle.ca

www.lasalle.ca

Visit Us On Social Media:

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It is confidential and may contain information that is protected under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Any use, distribution or copying of this transmission, other than by the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or an employee/agent responsible for delivering the communication to the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.

----Original Message-----

From: Kyle Pritchard < kyle.pritchard@upstatmarketing.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 4:38 PM

To: Linda Jean < ljean@lasalle.ca > Subject: Door-to-Door License

Hello,

We have a partnership with Cogeco Connexion Inc. and as part of this we run door-to-door sales crews, signing folks up for Internet, TV and Home Phone with Cogeco.

We plan to head to LaSalle shortly and I was given your email address to get in touch beforehand, in case any permit or license needed to be purchased first.

Thanks for your help on this.

Sincerely,

Kyle Pritchard CFO Upstat Marketing Inc. 541 - 550 West Broadway Vancouver, BC V5Z0E9